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14 May 2019

Professor Peter Gorm Larsen

Department of Engineering — Software Engineering
Aarhus University

Finlandsgade 22 — Building 5125

8200 Aarhus N

Denmark

Dear Professor Larsen

| am pleased to confirm that the University Senate has approved a recommendation that you
be accorded the status of Honorary Visiting Professor in the Department of Computer Science
for a period of 5 years from 1 April 2019. This will be reported to the next meeting of the
University Council.

Your honorary status entitles you to membership of the University Library and use of facilities
offered by the University IT Service with user id : pl1019. If you wish to register for these,
can you please inform Julie Sugden in the Vice-Chancellor’s Office (Julie.sugden@york.ac.uk)
of your date of birth so our IT Department can set this up and give you the necessary
password.

Please accept my congratulations.

Yours sincerely

]

Jo Horsburgh \'\\y

Registrar and Secretary

Copy: Professor Neil Audsley, Head of Department of Computer Science



